
 

Dear Ms Arnell, 

 
On 23rd November 2021 you contacted the Commission stating that since a representation 

was submitted on behalf of your client, CCP IV Ernside Sàrl, that there has been a change in 

material circumstances.   In line with Paragraph 28 of the Commission’s Procedures for 

Independent Examination of Local Development Plans, the appointed Commissioner has 

asked for me to contact you to permit you the opportunity to make a further written 

submission, if you so wish, solely in relation to what you consider to be the important change 

in circumstances which have occurred since the plan was referred for Independent 

Examination. As well as an electronic version, four copies will be required in paper format of 

any material submitted. Any response that is received will be posted on our website. The 

submission should be received by the Commission by 12noon on 21st January 2022. Late 

response to this request will be returned or disregarded. 

 
 
Yours Sincerely 

Barry Fegan 

Barry Fegan 

Programme Officer 
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